Hello All,

We had a good week although it was hot. Tuesday and Thursday we installed the
missing ties in between the switch points and the frog and tamped them. On Saturday
we had a small crew of 6, but we got a lot done. We set the west switch point,

Installed the closure rails and installed the first switch rod. The switch is starting to look
good.

This week we will install the last 7 or 8 ties, add 1 more length of rail to the east rail so
we can install the other guard rail, and spike and tamp what we can.

On Sunday 7/29 at 1100 we will have a 214 class hopefully in the Stanford Gallery. So
everybody that wants to come out and help on our project needs the FRA required 214
classes. It will take 1 to 2 hours and John Chandler will be the instructor.

See you out on the line.
Chris, Alan and Sandy




